— Cummings Properties

Notice to Clients .

Special Offer
$1 energy-efficient LED replacement lamps

Cummings Properties is committed to promoting energy efficiency and sustainability.
That’s why we’re happy to share with our clients a limited-time high-efficiency lighting
offer that we ourselves have taken advantage of.

Client firm Z-Lights is offering a December special for fellow Cummings Properties clients
on plug-and-play LED replacements for 4-foot fluorescent T8 tubes. At just $1.00 each,
these highly efficient lamps will pay for themselves in less than a year, with typical office
energy use.

For more information, or to make a purchase, please contact Mike Zelandi at
zlightsmz@yahoo.com or 781-254-0211.

Please remember, any removed fluorescent lamps should be properly recycled
according to applicable regulations.
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